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Date: June 16, 2014 
 
To: Mayor and Members 
 General Issues Committee 
 
From: Carolyn Biggs 
 Legislative Co-ordinator 
 
Subject: Council-Referred Motion respecting “Scott Park Lands” 
 

 
Mayor and Members of Committee: 
 
At the June 11, 2014 meeting of Council, the following Motion respecting the “Scott Park 
Lands” was referred to the June 23 meeting of the General Issues Committee in order 
for the Committee to receive an update from staff: 
 

That the City Manager, in conjunction with the Mayor, as he wishes, and 
the Ward 3 Councillor, be asked to supervise discussions among the 
following, and not limited to, organizations responsible for the future of the 
current Scott Park Lands – including the Bernie Morelli Seniors Centre, 
the school site, Jimmy Thompson Pool, parking requirements for current 
and future needs, playing fields and open spaces, and that a timely report 
be made back to Hamilton City Council through its appropriate 
committees. 
 

As directed, this matter is before the Committee for discussion. 
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